Breton, Mary B

From: Javner, Kathy <Kathy.Javner@legislature.maine.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 9:30 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

| know you have been hearing from numerous business owners and individual residents of District 29. | will simply echo
their grave concerns with this rule change. Those of us who live and work in super rural Maine are very aware of the
challenges that this change would put on our lives.

| ask that you weigh the consequences of this change to what we truly mean when we say that it would decimate our
way of life. This is a fact, not speculation.

| also will end with a fact that | emphasize when making life altering decisions for our citizens: Maine's population is 1.3
million people. ONLY. We are NOT California, not even close.

We are Maine. The way life should be.
Let's keep it that way.
Respectfully,

Representative Kathy Javner
District 29
Proudly serving in

Penobscot County:
Chester, Woodville, Medway, East Millinocket, Millinocket, Patten, Mount Chase and North Penobscot

Please be advised that any information sent to me in my capacity as a legislator may become a matter of
public record as indicated in the Maine Freedom of Access Act htip://www.maine.gov/foaa/index.htm




